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STUDENTS’ UNION GENERAL ELECTIONS 2011

This is to inform all students and the entire University Community that as earlier announced 
by the Students’  Union Electoral  Commission,  elections into the Executive Council  of  the 
Students’  Union  will  hold  on  Saturday,  12  February,  2011.  All  students  are  enjoined  to 
participate actively in the exercise to ensure a peaceful and credible electoral process.

The election shall take place in the Halls of Residence. All prospective voters are expected to 
cast their votes in their respective Halls of Residence between 8.00 a.m. and 3.00 p.m.

Students  shall  be  identified  with  the  University  identity  cards  (Faculty,  Departmental  and 
Associational identity cards are not acceptable).

In preparation for the exercise, members of the University Community are expected to note 
that the  Press Night scheduled for  Thursday, 10 February, 2011 will hold in  Trenchard Hall 
while the Speech Night scheduled for  Friday, 11 February, 2011 will hold at the NISER Car 
Park. Staff and students are hereby enjoined to reserve the NISER Car Park for the purpose.

Both events will commence at 4.00 p.m. prompt.

All are cordially invited.

Omotayo O. Ikotun (Mrs.)
Registrar


